
From: Detterman, Karel, Env. Health
To: "jvjung98@gmail.com"
Cc: "Brent Wheeler"
Subject: RO3114 640 Brooklyn Avenue, Oakland, CA - August 13, 2013 Directive Letter Amendment
Date: Monday, August 19, 2013 3:34:37 PM

Hi Jeff and Vicki:  Please use the following paragraph instead of the existing paragraph in the second
paragraph of my August 13, 2013 Directive Letter:
 

“Please investigate the horizontal and vertical extent of soil and groundwater contamination
and determine if contamination is present beneath your site.  This type of investigation
usually involves drilling several soil borings and collecting soil and grab groundwater samples
for chemical analyses.  The work plan should be prepared by an environmental consultant
qualified to undertake the work.  Please submit a work plan by the date specified below.”

 
My apologies for any confusion this may have caused.
 
Thank,
 
Karel Detterman, PG
Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA  94502
Direct: 510.567.6708
Fax:    510.337.9335
Email: karel.detterman@acgov.org
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm
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